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Rolleston Reserve  
Construction Works 
1 October – 31 December 2021

What’s being constructed?
Selwyn District Council is now working on the next stage of the Rolleston Town Centre, installing new services and car parking 
areas for town centre users.

A new slow speed road connecting Moore Street and Rolleston Drive is being built and will provide an access to the town 
centre. Isaacs construction will be working in the area until May 2022.

Access to Rolleston Reserve Space?
While this work is under way a large portion of the reserve will not be accessible. The playground and Skate Park will be kept 
open as much as possible, but will be closed intermittently when work is required in those areas.

The Scouts Den and Playcentre will be accessible from either the Rolleston Community Centre car park or the laneway off 
Othello Drive.

Access to the Rolleston Community Centre will continue as normal, although one line of car parks will be closed for site access.

The tennis courts will be accessible from the Reserve Car park.

Further information on the future of the Rolleston Town Centre.
www.selwyn.govt.nz/property-And-building/planning/strategies-and-plans/rolleston-town-centre 
www.rollestonfields.co.nz/
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